From: PublicAccessDC.Comments@Cherwell-DC.gov.uk [mailto:PublicAccessDC.Comments@Cherwell-DC.gov.uk] 
Sent: 20 November 2014 16:17
To: Linda Griffiths
Subject: Comments for Planning Application 14/01738/OUT
Planning Application comments have been made. A summary of the comments is provided below.
Comments were submitted at 4:16 PM on 20 Nov 2014 from Mr Ian Upstone.
	Application Summary

	Address:
	Land North Of Railway House Station Road Hook Norton 

	Proposal:
	Outline - Development of 48 houses, access, open space and landscaping. 

	Case Officer:
	Linda Griffiths 

	Click for further information


	Customer Details

	Name:
	Mr Ian Upstone

	Email:
	ian.upstone@cherwell-dc.gov.uk 

	Address:
	Bodicote House White Post Road, Bodicote, Oxfordshire OX15 4AA


	Comments Details

	Commenter Type:
	Professional Bodies

	Stance:
	Customer made comments in support of the Planning Application

	Reasons for comment:
	

	Comments:
	Happy with the developers proposal for waste and recycling storage. If the developer needs any more advice please refer to: Waste and Recycling guidance which can be found on the Cherwell District Council website http://www.cherwell.gov.uk/index.cfm?articleid=1735 Section 106 contribution of £67.50 per property will also be required. Thanks


